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Supporting Cancer Care at WDMH  

 
The latest donation from the amazing Dare to Flash a ‘Stache (DTFAS) team is in. Recently, Tom Clapp 
from the DTFAS team and Doug Nugent and Al Carr from Prostate Cancer Support Ottawa stopped by 
Winchester District Memorial Hospital to present a cheque for $5,000 to the WDMH Foundation. The 
money will be used to support the Cancer Care Navigator Fund. WDMH’s Cancer Care Navigator, Sarah, 
works with patients to identify their needs and to help them develop a plan to meet their specific goals. 
She can answer questions about care, provide education, and link to local community resources.  
 
Funds were donated to the DTFAS team from the Prostate Cancer Support Ottawa. The team also 
presented a cheque for $10,000 to The Ottawa Hospital to support cancer research.  
 
“Thank you to the amazing DTFAS team for your commitment to supporting the Cancer Care Navigator 
Fund,” says Justine Plummer, Manager of Direct Mail & Events at the WDMH Foundation. “Your support 
over so many years is so appreciated.” 
 

-30- 
 

 
 
Cutline: At the cheque presentation are (l-r): WDMH Manager of Direct Mail and Events, Justine 
Plummer, Doug Nugent, Vice Chair, Prostate Cancer Support Ottawa, Tom Clapp from Dare to Flash a 
‘Stache and Al Carl, Chair, Prostate Cancer Support Ottawa. 
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Jane Adams 
Communications Lead 
WDMH Foundation     
613-729-4864 
jadams@wdmh.on.ca 
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